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 Kelbrook & Sough Village Hall 

         Newsletter Jan – June 2024 

The committee would like to wish the people of Kelbrook 

& Sough a very happy & prosperous New Year. As always, 

we have planned numerous events spread throughout the 

year to bring enjoyment to all family members. We are 

still looking for a treasurer and also a minutes secretary. 

If you are interested in either of these roles  or simply 

wish to join our management committee please contact 

Carolyn on 01282 842718. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
        Contact: Carolyn Bell    Tel: 01282 842718 

 

                             Website: www.kelbrookvillagehall.org.uk 

 

                                     (Registered Charity No. 1101005) 

Community Groups 

 

Activity Day Time Contact Contact 

Number 

Toddle into 

Church 

Tuesday 10:30 - 11:30 

am 

Rev Hugh Fielden 01282 

844877 

Kelbrook  

Painting Group 

Tuesday (In 

Annex) 

1:30 - 3:30 pm Jackie Barker 01282 

813305 

Badminton Tuesday 8:00 – 10:00 pm John McGrow 01282 

545160 

Indoor Bowls Wednesday 

(October to 

March) 

12:30 – 4:00 pm Howard Bond 01282 

842688 

Tai - Chi Wednesday 6:30 – 

8:00 pm 

Bill Keith 01282 

770141 

Dance, fitness 

& fun 

Thursday 11:00am – 12:00 

noon 

Janet Broadhead 07879 

886612 

Lunch Club Last Friday in 

Month 

Arrive at 12:00 

for lunch at 

12:30 

Sharon 

 

 

Christine 

07944 

174737 

 

07788 

914712 

Children’s 

Dance Club 

Friday 5:30 – 7:45 pm Imogen Gibson 07590 

663286 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

   

Your opportunity to meet like minded people from 

our community. Learn a new skill, try a new sport, 

lose a few pounds or simply enjoy yourselves. 

 

Why not give it a try? 



Upcoming Events - 2024 
 

Book Swap Saturday 13th January  

Table Top Sale Sunday 3rd March Sell your unwanted 
items – perfect for your 
“Spring Clean” 

Duck Race Saturday 23rd March  
 

Watch the antics of the 
plastic ducks bobbing 
down the beck with a 
delicious lunch in the 
hall. Fun for all the 
family 

Book Swap Saturday 13th April  
Scarecrow Trail 
& Gift Fair 
Week-end 

Saturday 11th & Sunday 12th 
May 

This year’s Scarecrow 
theme: Children’s 
Books 

Book Swap Saturday 13th July  

Fell Race/ Coffee 
Morning 

Saturday 1st June Refreshments available 
10am – 12 noon 

Tractor Run Sunday 18th  August 
 

See the Tractors, old & 
new and enjoy 
refreshments in the hall 

Book Swap Saturday 12th October  

Annual Arts & 
Crafts Weekend 

Saturday 2nd & Sunday 3rd  
November 

High quality products, 
All hand made by local 
Crafters. Beverages & 
Tasty homecooked 
food available each day 

Book Swap Saturday 11th January 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reflection on 2023 

 
 

The Hall, last year, put on a full programme of events including 

The Duck Race, Scarecrow Trail, Tractor Run, Arts & Crafts 

Fair and six Book Swap/Coffee mornings. 

They were all very successful thanks to your participation.  

Many improvements have been made to your Hall during 2023 

including the fitment of additional insulation in the main Hall to 

reduce our power consumption and carbon footprint and re 

decoration of the main Hall and outside woodwork. In addition, 

the patio & roof gutters were power washed. This work would 

not have been possible without your support of events 

throughout the year. 

 

A massive Thank You to all who supported us. 

 

Plans for 2024 

In 2024 we hope to fit Solar Panels to reduce our electricity bills 

and massively reduce our Carbon footprint, this will be dependent 

on us securing funding which has been applied for. The monies saved 

in reduced electricity bills will be ploughed back to enhance your 

experience in the Hall. In addition, we plan to refurbish/replace 

the chairs in the annex. 

Your Ideas to Improve the Village Hall  

We would love to hear your ideas on how to improve your Village 

Hall. Please contact Carolyn on 01282 842718 – Thank You. 


